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Dan Caris

From: Difalco - DOLA (She | her | ella), Robyn <robyn.difalco@state.co.us>
Sent: Wednesday, July 5, 2023 8:00 AM
To: Andy Hill
Cc: Miskell - DOLA, Maulid; Connor Everson - DOLA
Subject: Prop 123 technical assistance (confirmation of sign-up)

Thank you for signing up for the technical assistance offered by DOLA on Prop 123 baselines and 
commitments. Your request has been received and staff will be in touch soon to confirm next steps. 
This technical assistance program is scheduled to begin in mid-July and DOLA staff will be working 
on scheduling between now and then.   
 
In the meantime, please note that the Division of Housing launched the commitment filing process 
on May 10, which includes an interactive baseline assistance tool to help a local government first 
establish its baseline of affordable housing.   

  
  
 Baseline Assistance Tool: 
 https://bit.ly/co-123-baseline  
  
  
  
 Commitment filing site: 
 https://bit.ly/co-123-commit   
  

 
We encourage you to visit these sites and begin exploring the baseline assistance tool. The 
commitment filing site provides a description of the filing process and you can create an account even 
if you’re not ready to complete your filing. 
 
Other helpful resources are available at DOLA’s interactive Prop 123 site where you can view 
recorded webinars, see Frequently Asked Questions, and submit your own questions about 
commitments and baselines. 
 
You may also be interested in this Statewide Outreach series presented by Housing Colorado: 

Housing Colorado, Colorado Department of Local Affairs (DOLA) and Colorado Housing and Finance 
Authority (CHFA) are pleased to host six statewide Outreach and Engagement Forums. Registrants will 
be sent a legislative overview with your registration confirmation prepared by Housing Colorado to 
prepare you for discussions. During the program, participants will hear from each agency on policies, 
programs and recent housing-related legislation, with particular focus on the impacts of Proposition 
123.  Additionally, through facilitated discussions, participants will provide perspective and opinions on 
how existing programs are working, where additional support could be most useful and effective, and 
the resource, research, and technical assistance needs of their communities. These are free events, 
open to the public. Lunch will be provided.  
Click here to register. 

7/12/2023 – Grand Junction – Western Colorado Center for the Arts 
7/13/2023 – Durango – Durango Community Recreation Center 



2

7/18/2023 – Pueblo – Pueblo West Library 
7/26/2023 – Fort Collins – Colorado State University Veterinary Teaching Hospital 
7/28/2023 – Frisco – Summit County Community and Senior Center  
8/8/2023 – Denver/Lakewood – Baldoria on the Water 

 
. 
Robyn DiFalco 
Innovative Housing Grant Program Assistant 
Community Development Office 
She/Her/Ella* 
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